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November 29,2024
Dear Members of the County Supervisors and Judicial Committee,

I am writing to express my interest in serving on the Judiciary Committee to complete the term of Flora M.
Lee. | believe | can provide valuable contributions to the committee’s efforts which my mother Flora M.
Lee offered.

I also have significant experience in ensuring policy compliance and maintaining student handbooks,
which reflects my commitment to fairness and due process. My ability to assess and address challenges
objectively while balancing integrity with student success positions me as a capable and impartial
candidate to fulfill this role effectively.

I would welcome the opportunity to bring my dedication to the Judiciary Committee and to serve the
community with fairness, diligence, and respect for its guiding principles.

Thankyou for considering my application. | look forward to the possibility of contributing to the important
work of the committee. Please do not hesitate to contact me at 712.204.1542 or tmychele3@gmail.com
should you require additional information.

Sincerely,
Treyla M Lee





